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Chavez, Carl J, EMNRD
From: Chavez, Carl J, EMNRDSent: Friday, June 2, 2017 12:07 PMTo: Schmaltz, Randy (Randy.Schmaltz@wnr.com); Bailey, WilliamCc: Brancard, Bill, EMNRD; Marks, Allison, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; VanHorn, Kristen, NMENV; Tsinnajinnie, Leona, NMENVSubject: Western Refining Southwest, Inc. Bloomfield Terminal (GW-1) & Gallup Refinery (AP-111) Parent Company Change to EndeavorAttachments: Tesoro Transition to Andeavor 6-2-17.pdf

Randy and William: 
 
The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) hereby acknowledges the Parent Company name change to 
“Andeavor” (see attachment). OCD understands there will be no change to “Western Refining Southwest, Inc.” 
the Permittee of the above subject OCD regulated facilities.  
 
Therefore, no “Transfer of Ownership” is required under the existing OCD Discharge Permits. 
 
Please continue to reference “Western Refining Southwest, Inc.- Bloomfield Terminal or Gallup Refinery” in 
your non-legal and especially any legal documents from now on. 
 
Please contact me if you have questions. Thank you. 
 
 
Mr. Carl J. Chavez, CHMM (#13099) 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Ph. (505) 476-3490 
E-mail: CarlJ.Chavez@state.nm.us 
“Why not prevent pollution, minimize waste to reduce operating costs, reuse or recycle, and move forward with the rest of the Nation?” (To see how, go to: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD  and see 
“Publications”) 
 






















